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JANUARY 19 2018 Digital 
Dates 
 

January 22nd 

Year 5/6 Hi Five Netball 

January  24th 

Year 5 Escot Meeting 9am 

January  25th 

Under 11 English Football 

League Kids Cup run by            

Exeter City FC 

January  29th 

Year 5/6 Tag Rugby versus 

Sidmouth Primary 

February 12th–16th  

Half Term Week 

February 22nd 

Year 1 Cake Sale 

March 29th 

End of term 

News 
I hope you are enjoying the new look Newsletter. This week will have 
details of those children who got celebration assembly certificates, 
along with those children who got our new behaviour certificates, 
recognising those children whose show good behaviour and 
manners. 

Some staff news, I am sad to announce that after nine and half years 
spent teaching and inspiring children at Newton Poppleford, Mrs 
Hosken will be leaving us as she returns to her home county of 
Cornwall. I am sure you will join me in wishing her the best for the 
future for her and her family. 

Look forward to some more ‘WOW’ moments next week! 

Reception Class Children have been sent home with a letter 
concerning vision screening  that will take place on March 5, 2018. If 
any parents wish to opt out of the screening, please will they fill in 
the slip provided on the letter and return it to school as soon as  
possible. 

Can You Help? 
Science,  Technology,  Engineering & Maths 

Bob Tubbs writes: 
From the 4th of June until the 8th of June 2018 we are hoping to 
hold events during the school day on the topics of Science, 
Technology, Engineering and Maths ("STEM"). We have some 
volunteers already, but if there are any parents or other adults with a 
relevant university degree or similar experience willing to help with 
STEM activities in school (with staff support) that week then please 
get in touch with me (bob.tubbs@gmail.com ). Thank you in advance 
for your support. STEM week is supported by the Maths, Science and 
ICT Curriculum Team in the school. 
 

Our website www.newton-poppleford.devon.sch.uk continues to be 
regularly updated with information, news and photos.   

The Newton Poppleford Primary School newsletter 

mailto:bob.tubbs@gmail.com
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Celebration AssemblyCelebration AssemblyCelebration Assembly   

Year 2Year 2Year 2   

Year RYear RYear R   

Year 5Year 5Year 5   

Year 6Year 6Year 6   

Year 1Year 1Year 1   

Year 4Year 4Year 4   

Year 3Year 3Year 3   

William Critcher  Evie Salter       
Olivia Haigh  Charlie Howe 
Behaviour Awards to Chloe Davey and Chloe Hale 

  Claire Tubbs  Poppy Watson 
 

Behaviour Awards to Beau Elcoate and Aine Beglin 

Josh Shillingford Rebecca Davey 
 

Behaviour Awards to Theo Elcoate and Owen Phillips 

       Suzy Todd, Elise Snowdon, Mia Montgomery, Nena Hewitt,    
Samara Britton, Sophie Beauchamp, Lucas Flaherty, Lewis Davies 
 

Behaviour Awards to Ella Craddock and Caleb Murdoch 

Isabel Davies Lottie Simpson 
 

Behaviour Awards to Scarlet Wright and Livvy Stanley 

        Keira Bell,Matthew Cuffley & Archie Melville-Hallett  
 
 

Behaviour Awards to Harry Lewis, Asha Trower & Grace Hodgson 

Lois McGowan, Isabella Nelson  & Euan Buley 
 

Behaviour Awards to Abigail Stanley and Beth Selby 


